
Town of Westmoreland 
Recycling Committee Minutes  

 
Tuesday, January 28, 2025                                  4:00 pm at Town Hall 
 
Attendees: Committee members- Jean Prior, Hailey Mackey, Harry 
Ackerman, Barbara Goodine, Victor Kissell. 
BOS liaison Bill McGahie.  
 
Call to order at 4:05pm 
 
Approval of January 21st minutes. Harry made a motion to approve. Victor 
seconded them. Approved 
 
Harry had drafted a Q&A list. We went over each question and answer. 
There were a lot of comments and discussions. Hailey was going to email 
all her comments to Harry. He would work on bringing it all together for the 
next meeting. 
 
There will be a presentation by Ben Hoy(manager of Walpole recycling 
center) and Nick Germana( a State rep.) at the Town Hall for all residents, It 
is scheduled for Saturday, February 1st at 5:00 pm. It will be videotaped for 
those who can’t make the presentation. Jean would type up fliers to be 
posted about the presentation. 
 
Another tentative presentation will be given by Duncan Watson (Keene 
recycling center) on Tuesday, March 4th at 6:00 pm at the Town Hall.  
 
Jean drafted a list of ways to recycle and reduce trash. She also gave us a 
list of things Staples Stores recycle. 
 
Next meeting: Tuesday, February 4, 2025, 4:00pm at Town Hall 
Harry made a motion to adjourn @6:00 Victor seconded. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
The Recycling Committee 
 
 
 
 


